http://www.mscnews.net/announcements/view.cfm?ak=750

The Seneca Community Food Pantry located at 518 Main has reduced their hours of operation.
They will still be open each Wednesday from 1:00 to 3:00PM. They will no longer be open
every Wednesday evening. Their new evening hours are the 1st and 3rd Wednesday evening
from 5:00 to 7:00PM



